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Subject: Jon Rudin to the Obama Administration re: intellectual property protection 
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 1:54:18 PM 

The ASMP and the Copyright Alliance have informed me of this welcome invitation 
from the Obama Administration to share my thoughts on my rights as a creator. I am 
a photographer, sculptor, woodcrafter, inventor, and designer/maker of unique 
puzzles. 

I care deeply about the protection of my intellectual property and that of other 
creative Americans. I am concerned about the ease with which my ideas and 
creations can be copied (pirated). In fact, my fear of this possibility has kept me 
from releasing numerous designs and products that I am sure the public would 
have benefited from seeing. 

My request is that the US government takes all actions - including the creation of 
both realistic policies and effective enforcement infrastructure - that will enable 
creative Americans to pursue their art and craft freely. 

Thank you for your consideration and efforts, 

Jonathan Rudin 
Photographer, sculptor, woodcrafter, inventor, and designer/maker of unique 
puzzles 

San Diego, CA 
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